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To Whom it May Concern:

I would like to state my support for the proposed changes dealing with mortgage and debt buyer abuses within
the current system. It is my belief that the proposed changes will strengthen the veracity of the system as well
as expedite claims work, as well as make for more efficient use of bankruptcy proceedings.

Thank you for your consideration.
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